

Grade 2 Newsletter – November in Review

November sure went by quickly which can only mean that we have been super busy! We have been exploring various topics for our studies.

In English Language Arts, students practiced 'Compare and Contrast' writing along with present progressive sentences. We also finally did a deep dive into our novel reading "Nate the Great Goes Undercover" on the chromebooks which has really motivated the kids to read.

In <u>Mathematics</u>, we are all over the place from learning new phrases to tell time and reading the temperature on a thermometer. Currently we are learning how to measure in length with either our rulers or hands!

In <u>Social Studies</u>, students have not only focus on ethnic foods from all over the world but also traditional holidays that occurs in November. This month we learned the celebration of Diwali from India as well as American Thanksgiving whilst making a Thank You Pop-up Card.

In <u>Science</u>, students learned the last section on animals and their life cycle. We have now moved on to states of matter and did the Coca-Cola Float experiment observing the solid, liquid, and gas while inputting our hypothesis.

In <u>Art</u>, we've been creating a lot of November holiday crafts. Students made a very bright colorful Diwali Kandil Lantern and a 3D Turkey Loop.

Happy November!

Miss Jen

Pictures, pictures, pictures!













IMPORTANT DATES:

December 6th - Saint Nicholas Day

December 12th - Canadian Project

December 21st - Christmas Meeting with Parents

> December 25~31st -Christmas Break